September 18, 2013
LUNCH BUNCH BOOK CLUB

Dear Parents,

An exciting thing is about to happen in the Burke Library. Mrs. Gloria, Librarian, will start a book club with some 3rd graders. She will meet with them once a week during their lunch time to discuss some GREAT books!  Here are some of the Guidelines:

· 16 students and Mrs. Gloria comprise the book club

· Will meet once a week during lunch time

· Books for your grade level were chosen using the following criteria – interest level, theme of book, titles available in English and Spanish, and books recognized as quality literature for the genre and reading level of the book

· Students will read at home and be ready to discuss the books during book club meetings

· Students will be reading for pleasure and engaging with the text in meaningful ways through discussion

My child, __________________________________, may participate in the Lunch Bunch Book Club. We both understand that he/she will need to read at home and be responsible for his/her part in the book club.

Parent signature __________________________________

Student signature ____________________________________

Please return completed form to the Library.
